
WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!

MAINE MULTICULTURAL CENTER

WEEKLY
BULLETIN

November 24 - November 30

Maine Harvest Festival

ANNOUNCEMENTS

UPDATES

EVENTS
SATURDAY AND SUNDAY (23

AND 24)

THANKSGIVING

If you or someone you know is interested in
volunteering with MMCC, you can reach out here or

at 207 974-3247
QUESTIONS?

Questions about something on the Weekly Bulletin?
Feel free to reach out!

10:00 am @ Cross Insurance Center
Over 200 local food producers and artisans
converge in Bangor for a two-day event
perfect for sampling and shopping.

Thanksgiving is a pretty big American holiday and one that most
families haven’t really experienced. This is a great chance to share
with your family about this tradition and how it gets celebrated.
Also, make sure to mention that schools will not be in session
during at least Thursday and Friday. Most school also get
Wednesday off and schools in Bangor get all the week off. Some
businesses will be closed as well.

MMCC HAS MOVED

MMCC has moved to a new bigger office in Brewer. Our address is:

12 Acme Road, Suite 201A
Brewer, ME 04412

New office in Brewer

Tech Tutoring
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 27TH

2:00pm - 5:00pm @ Bangor Public Library
Hannah Cyrus, BPL’s Digital Media Librarian,

is available for 60-minute appointments to help
you with your computer questions in-person, by

phone, or over Zoom. You can sign up for an
appointment here..

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 28TH

Thanksgiving
Schools and some places of work will be closed
for the holiday. WABI keeps a list of free
Thanksgiving meals and events here. The
Unitarian Universalist Church in Bangor will
have a Thanksgiving gathering from 12 to 4 pm.

Thanksgiving is this Thursday, November 28th

mailto:info@mainemulticulturalcenter.org
https://bangorpubliclibrary.libcal.com/appointments/tech
https://www.wabi.tv/2024/11/11/thanksgiving-meals-holiday-events/

